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Connect With Me! 

Call our office at (808) 587-7200 

Email:senkim@capitol.hawaii.gov 

Instagram: @donnamercadokim14 

Facebook: State Senator Donna Mercado Kim 

Twitter: @donnamercadokim 

Opposition to “Bail Reform Bill”  

As one of seven Senators voting against HB1567 I 

joined Mayor Rick Blangiardi in his efforts to urge 

Governor Ige to veto this dangerous bill. We were 

joined by several mayors of the state, police chiefs, 

legislators, and council      

members. Our Governor has 

until June 27th to veto this 

measure.  

Efforts to Halt Catalytic Converter Theft 

 Growing concerns over catalytic converter theft 

have been brought to my attention as many 

incidents have occurred in our community. I 

supported SB2279 which is awaiting Gov. Ige’s 

approval for tougher laws against the theft of 

catalytic converters. This bill will make it a   

felony to steal them and to buy them without 

proper documentation. 

 Until then, what can you do to prevent it? 

      1. Park in your garage if possible 

      2, Park in well lit areas 

      3. Install anti-theft device 

      4. Paint the converter itself and etch  

 your VIN number to make it   

 Recognizable and traceable.  

Freedom of Press Protection for Student Journalists  

I supported our student journalists by passing HB1848 

which was recently signed into law. It establishes      

freedom of speech and press 

protections to student      

journalists in Hawaii’s public 

schools & UH.  
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Let’s keep our Kupuna Safe!  Free   

workshop at Kalihi YMCA 

It’s important for our Kupuna to feel safe and 

protected. Check out this class offered by the 

Honolulu Police Department about personal 

safety.  

 

 

Mauna Kea Site Visit 

As Higher Education Chair, working on the Mauna kea bill held great importance to me. I had the privilege 

to lead our site visit to Mauna Kea where we visited the Pohakuloa Training Area, UH’s Astronomy program, 

‘Imiloa Astronomy Center, and of course the Mauna. We connected with several cultural practitioners and 

astronomers from the Keck Observatory. This experience gave us perspective on the significance of the   

Mauna and the work that needs to be done. 

Resources for food 

assistance! 

Palama Settlement is 

offering an emergency 

pantry to those in need 

of food assistance.  

Contact Lani at (808)-

848-2529 for more in-

formation.  

 

 

Community Events  

Kaiola Summer Program  

Learners will connect to their culture 

through moʻolelo, hoe waʻa, kilo and 

hana noʻeau at Keʻehi. They will partici-

pate in a reef walk huakaʻi with a Division of Aquatic Re-

sources marine biologist and learn to apply cultural 

knowledge to today. Visit kaulu.org for more information! 


